
 

 

 
 

Project Description 

The City will be contracting alley improvements to the alley south of the 800 block of Foster 
Street (see attached location map).  This project involves paving of the wide unpaved alley, 
designating approximately 30 leased parking spaces, and converting this area into a permit 
parking lot.  Work includes minor sewer improvements, concrete curb and sidewalk 
installation, asphalt paving, and parking lot pavement markings and signing.    

Work is scheduled to begin the week of August 28 and is expected to last six to seven 
weeks. The exact date construction activities are scheduled to begin will be noted on the 
temporary construction zone no parking signs posted a minimum of 48 hours in advance of 
the work. Parking will be prohibited during daytime work hours (7:00 AM to 5:00 PM) during 
this time.  Street sweeping parking restrictions will be waived for a one block radius around 
the construction zone when temporary daytime no parking is in effect.  Every effort will be 
made to minimize any inconveniences during construction.   

Project Description 

The general contractor for this project is Schroeder and Schroeder, Inc., 7306 Central Park, 
Skokie, IL 60076.  

City Monitoring 

This project is monitored by the City’s Capital Planning & Engineering Bureau.  Contact 
Resident Engineer Pankaj Chokshi at (224) 723-8237 if you have any questions or concerns 
during construction.  Questions about the project in general should be directed to Dan 
Manis, P.E., Senior Project Manager at (847) 448-8129 or dmanis@cityofevanston.org.  
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